
 
419 West Pike Street, PO Box 629, Jackson Center, OH 45334-0629 

 
April 28, 2008 
 
VIA E-MAIL  
RECEIPT CONFIRMATION REQUESTED 
 
Mr. Daniel Smith 
Associate Administrator for Enforcement 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
Attn: Recall Management Division (NVS-215) 
1200 New Jersey Ave. S.E. 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
Re: Recall Updates 
 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
This letter is being written to update several recalls of Thor Industries’ companies. Recalls 
have been issued by Damon Corporation, Four Winds International, and Champion Bus as 
a result of recalls that have been issued by Freightliner LLC. Freightliner provides quarterly 
updates of the response rates of their recalls. When this quarter’s data was received it was 
discovered that more vehicles were affected than originally reported in several recalls. The 
recalls and all pertinent information are listed below: 
 
      Total   Total 
      Vehicles   Vehicles  
Recall #  Company  Originally  Revised            
08V-009  Four Winds       35       55 
08V-034  Four Winds       10       21 
08V-054  Damon      126     326 
08V-102  Champion       14       45 
08V-061  Champion       20       74 
 
All other information contained in these recalls remains the same. If you have any further 
questions regarding this update please feel free to contact me at 937-596-6849 ext 7363. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David M. Mihalick 
Thor Industries, Standards Compliance Manager 


